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[bookmark: _GoBack]I am voicing my opinion for not raising the requirements to 30 CEU's. It is a lot of work to maintain 15 CEU's in addition to working full time, maintaining BLS and ACLS as are mandatory for RT's where I work and raising a family. I think that it seems unfair to continue to increase our requirements, which means increasing the cost required to maintain our license but not have any increase in pay. I believe that we should not be required to maintain any more CEU's then nursing is required to maintain. I think this should be denied and possibly revisited when and if nursing ever has an increase.
